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Thank you for your interest in our products.

We have already applied in 2020 and again in 2021 to be certified by MEDCERT Hamburg (our noti-
fied body) according to MDR.

Unfortunately, new assessment procedures for notified bodies are associated with a high workload.
For this reason, we have not yet received a date for such a specified MDR audit.

According to information from MedCert, this procedure is to take place gradually, i.e. initially for certain
individual products.

Nevertheless, we are well prepared and have trained the team in all important changes regarding
technical documentation, UDI and Eudamed documentation.

In any case, our products are certified and released for sale according to previous regulations until
2024.

We hope that this has helped you to answer your questions. Please do not hesitate to let us know if
you have any further difficulties.

Yours sincerely,
D i

Prof. Dr. med. Dr.h.c. Birgit Arabin, CEO, PRRC



